Newsletter March 14th, 2019



March 2019

Friday March 15th

Reports Go Home

Monday March 18th to 29th

SPRING BREAK

Schools not in session

April 2019

Monday April 1st

Schools Reopen

Monday April 8th

Pro-D Day

School Not in Session

Friday April 19th

Good Friday

School Not in Session

Monday April 22nd

Easter Monday

School Not in Session

Friday April 26th

Hot Lunch - Subway





EAST KENSINGTON ELEMENTARY

EKOLogy

2795 – 184th Street, Surrey, BC V3Z 9V2

Phone: (604) 541-1257 Fax: (604) 531-4180

Courier #018

www.surreyschools.ca/schools/eastkensington

Principal: Mr. Chris Baldry Vice Principal: Ms. Keri Stanger

Spring Break

As we approach spring break, we would like to wish everyone a lovely break, with lots of rest, family time and fun! We will see you back at school on Monday April 1st.

2019-2020 School Year

Please have a look in the lost and found before spring break. We have quite a few items in there that will be donated if not claimed.

Lost and Found

If you know your child will not be returning to our school next year, please let the office know as soon as possible as we are working on our new registrations for the 2019-2020 year. It is helpful for us to know how many spots we will have in our program.

EKOLogy

East Kensington Outdoor Learning Program

0

G

y







Wetland Planting

We had a great day planting in our Wetland. A big thank you to all the students, staff, parents and volunteers who came out to help.

We would like to extend a very special Thank You to school trustee Laurae McNally and to Jesse Wildeman from A Rocha (and Skye's Dad) for giving their time and expertise to our project!!



Crossing Guard

Our wonderful crossing guard Jennette is moving on to other things in her life. Her last day will be Friday March 15th. We wish her well in this new chapter in her life and hope she comes back to visit sometime!!

Jennette you are a huge part of our East Kensington Family and we will all miss you very much ©

If you, or anyone you know, is interested in taking over after spring break please call Len at 604-597-4787. This is a volunteer position that receives \$13.50 an hour as an expense donation (meaning there are no deductions for income tax etc. taken off the \$13.50).









Tree Tapping

Farmer Shari Tompe from Hazelmere Pumpkin Patch came out and showed our students how to tap a Maple tree for Syrup. It was a lot of fun and we are looking forward to tasting the maple syrup.

Thank you Farmer Shari for coming to East Kensington to share your skills!

PAC NEWS

Our next Hot Lunch is Subway on April 26th for those that ordered.

SPRING FAIR

We are looking for vendors for our Spring Fair! This Fair is in support of our PAC and EKOLogy program.

This event will incorporate a vendor market along with family friendly arts, crafts, activities, games, food and more!

At this time we are looking for Handmade Products, produce, flowers, etc.

We are also looking for people who would like to set up interactive booths to advertise for their business. Some ideas for things you could set up are obstacle courses, twister, face painting, etc.

Please email <u>eastkensingtonpac@gmail.com</u> for more information.